FROM THE NATIONAL GALLERY OF ART

Attention, Managing Editor:

For the convenience of the Press
the National Gallery of Art will be
open to Press FPhotographers, for
the purpose of taking pictures,
from 9:30 AM to 3:30 FM on February 28,
March 4 and March 7. (Release date
not before March 2.)

Thotogranhers will be admitted
at the Sixth Street entrance and
shiould ask the Cuard on duty to be
directed to the office of Thomas D.

lMabry, Jr.



